Town of Wellfleet
335 Main Street Committee
Minutes of Meeting November 10, 2005
Council on Aging Building

Present: Elaine LaChapelle, Larry Peters and Mary Fox.
Selectman Ira Wood was also present.
Mary Fox called the meeting to order at 5:30 pm.

Ira distributed a comprehensive list of Outreach Activities the selectmen have planned to
help prepare for the Special Town Meeting.

Larry Peters agreed to be the “point person” for the 335 Main Street Committee at town
meeting. This would involve ga ng a history of the committee and an explanation of why
the committee thinks that the bank’s continued presence downtown is important.

The article “Firehouse h oanqésron Town Meeting vote” by Marilyn Miller in the November
4th issue of the Cape C will be copied and distributed as part of the information
t}ell‘feort Elaine has an enlarged copy WhICh will be posted in the information case in front of

Ira reported that Rex Peterson would make an opening statement conceming the articles at
Town Meeting. Larry Peters will give the History of the committee including the public
meetings, grants and the fact that the goal of having a private developer is to avoid any
cost to the town. Elaine is prepared to answer any questions conceming the Post Office.
Danny Silverman will be giving a slide presentation documenting the need for a new fire
station.

Report from committee members:
Larry Peters: contacted the police departments in: Provincetown, Eastham, Orleans,
Ch(:;\thamﬂ,1 Hanmchhs Bamstable, Yarmouth and Dennis. They had no record of any accidents
at drive-thr :
Anne White: Her computers search was not productive. Anne did find documentation that
the park is an “interim” park. She will get this info to Alfred. Anne also wrote a note to Mark
Vncent thankmg him for the park sign.

.:fported that she contacted Steve Cecil of the Cecil Group and he is going to e-
ma some ation he thought might be helpful.
Elaine: did nit hear from the bank; will contact them about visuals.

The minutes of the meetings of October 13 and 27 and November 3 were accepted.
The next meeting will be held Thursday, November %’ at 5:30 pm at the COA.
The meeting was adjourned at 6:35 pm.
Respectfully submitted,
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